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Goal #1 Goal #2 Goal #3 Goal #4 Goal #5 Goal #6 
Better prepare to address 

COVID-19 or similar 
pandemic outbreaks in 

the future. 

Improve access to 
professional healthcare 

services.  

Address the significant 
chronic medical 

concerns of Fayette 
residents.  

Address drug & alcohol 
abuse through new & 
existing programs and 

resources.  

Improve access to 
professional mental 
health care services. 

Improve health education, 
particularly on nutrition. 

Action Steps: 
• Focus Advisory Group

on pandemic
preparedness

• Share reliable
pandemic information
through Advisory
Group

• Disseminate ENI
Health Resource
Directory

• Incorporate pandemic
preparedness into
health fairs

Action Steps: 
• Sponsor annual

health fairs
• Support Fayette

Medical Center as
they provide Nurse
Practitioners for
surrounding areas;
Utilize Bevill State
nursing program

• Continue working
with Extension to set
up healthy eating
education workshops

Action Steps: 
• Fully utilize city

transportation &
Fayette Medical
Center
transportation to
healthcare

• Construct &
maintain healing
zone

• Secure assistance to
improve health
education around
chronic conditions

Action Steps: 
• Fully utilize & market

AA & NA programs
• Continue establishing

a drug diversion
program through the
court system

• Continue high school
based drug prevention
program

• Support faith-based
organizations
providing substance
abuse counseling

Action Steps: 
• Support

Northwest AL
Mental Health
in providing
services to
Fayette
residents

• When available,
use state
funding for
community
mental health
programs

Action Step: 
• Continue partnering

with Fayette Co.
Extension to provide
nutrition education
in the schools &
community

• Support faith-based
organizations as they
promote healthy
eating programs

• Continue seasonal
farmer’s market

Responsible Party: ENI 
Advisory Group 

Responsible Party: ENI 
Advisory Group, Fayette 
Co. Extension, Fayette 
Medical Center 

Responsible Party: ENI 
Advisory Group, City of 
Fayette, Fayette Medical 
Center 

Responsible Party: ENI 
Advisory Group, Fayette 
Co. Judicial System, area 
churches 

Responsible Party: 
ENI Advisory Group, 
Northwest AL 
Mental Health 

Responsible Party: ENI 
Advisory Group, Fayette 
Co. Extension, area 
churches 

Timeline: Immediately Timeline: 12 months Timeline: 12 months Timeline: 12 months Timeline: 6 months Timeline: 12 months 




